

Sneyd Green Primary School Newsletter

Sneyd Street, Burslem, Stoke-on-Trent, ST6 2NS office@sneydgreen.org.uk 01782 234460 www.sneydgreen.stoke.gov.uk

Friday 12th May 2017

"Together we make a difference"

LIBRARY BOOKS

We just wanted to make you aware that the system we use to issue library books in school is no longer working. We are still having library sessions during school time but whilst we get a new system in place, library books will not come home.

Please bear with us whilst we sort out this problem. There is an excellent library in Hanley that children could attend if they are missing bringing their books home with a fabulous range of books.

Also please use Bug Club regularly. This is a fabulous resource and is very underused.

Thank you.



SPORTS

A huge well done to our rowing team, they have completed the 6th round of the national rowing league. Our boys team are currently 4th overall out of 70 and our girls teams are 7th overall out of 67.

Well done, we are very proud of the team.

PLEASE BE AWARE

Please may we ask you to watch out for a concerning so called game/app that is available to download on phones called 'The Blue Whale Challenge'. To find out more of the dangers associated with this, there is lots of information available online.



CARNIVAL REHEARSAL

On Tuesday we are having a rehearsal in school for the children who are taking part in the Carnival on Saturday 20th May. Please can we ask that children bring their coloured t-shirt in school for this rehearsal. We are all very excited for the Carnival, it's going to be fabulous.

PARENT LIBRARY SESSIONS

Thank you to all the parents who have attended the Nursery and Reception library sessions this week.

We hope you found them informative and enjoyable.

WELL DONE YEAR 6

A big well done to Year 6 who have completed their SATS this week.

They have worked extremely hard all year. We are very proud of all of the children.



SHARE THE LEARNING

On Tuesday 23rd May, we are holding a 'Share the Learning' session. Staff will be available to chat if you have any questions. This will take place at the end of the school day until 4.30pm.

We look forward to seeing you there and sharing your child's wonderful work with you.



SCOOTER SAFETY

Please may we ask you to remind children to be safe on scooters when travelling to and from school.

Thank you

PARKING

Just a reminder about parking safely and considerately outside school. Also don't forget about the 'Park and Stride' initiative which included parking at the Forest Park and walking to school.

SCHOOL TWITTER ACCOUNT

The school have just launched a school twitter account. The address for the account is @SnevdGreenP.

Please follow us to receive regular tweets. There will also be a link to the account from the school website.



FIDGET SPINNERS

The fidget spinner craze has made it's way into school. Please can I ask that all fidget spinners are left at home and are not brought into school.



Thank you

HAIRCUTS AND SCHOOL SHOES

May we please take this opportunity to remind you that lines shaved into hair are inappropriate for school.

Also may we please remind you about appropriate school schools. School should need to be black, trainers are not appropriate. Please ensure girls were flat shoes not heels.

Thank you

COFFEE AFTERNOON

Please come along to our coffee afternoon on Tuesday 23rd May 2.30pm - 3.00pm.

If you come along you can get entered into our prize draw.

PTFA CARNIVAL

Tickets have been on sale after school this week. Please do not worry it is not a ticket only event you can pay on the day, £2 per family.

We hope you can join us on the exciting event on the 20th May.



ATTENDANCE

The whole school target for attendance this year is **96%**.

Our whole school attendance is currently;

95.9%

It is extremely important that children attend school everyday. Any absence does affect the children's learning.





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Please make a note of the following dates for your diary:

- Saturday 20th May PTFA Carnival
- Tuesday 23rd May Open door evening, come and celebrate your children's work
- Friday 26th May School closed for half term (normal finish time)
- Thursday 8th June School closed for voting day
- Friday 9th June School closed for Inset day